
 

 

 

 
 

Financial Services Commission 

Mauritius 

Communiqué 

The Financial Services Commission (the “FSC”) refers to an advertisement for 'Job 

Opportunities in Online Forex Trading' placed by Indiglobe Capital Markets Ltd (“Indiglobefx”) 

in Le Mauricien on 01 October 2013.  An invitation to attend a free seminar was also made in the 

advertisement. 

The FSC wishes to draw the attention of the Public that Indiglobefx is not a licensee of the FSC.  

Indiglobefx is mandated to provide training on online forex trading only and cannot engage in 

forex trading activities. The FSC further wishes to apprise the Public that Indiglobefx cannot 

solicit any person to enter into any securities transactions, otherwise it would be in breach of 

section 31 of the Securities Act 2005.  

Should there have been any solicitations by Indiglobefx, the Public is invited to provide the FSC 

with any relevant information which may assist the FSC in taking appropriate regulatory action.  
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